
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro,  
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger, 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  
 
I am requesting funding for Resurfacing Sharp Park Priority Development Area in 
Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Pacifica 
located at 540 Crespi Drive Pacifica, CA 94044. The funding would be used to 
resurface roads in a priority development area that are rated as “at risk” or “poor” 
condition.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 
project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Anna G. Eshoo 
Member of Congress 
 
 


